
 
 

NEW OPPORTUNITY 

Welcome to Hazeley Voices 
 
Hazeley Music Department are really excited to be introducing Hazeley Voices 
– an amazing opportunity to be a part of a brand new vocal group run by our 
very own vocal coach Joscelyn Alexander.  
 
We will be performing vocal pieces in a range of styles at school events and in 
our wider community. 
 
Rehearsals will take place on Wednesdays beginning on 27th April during P3 of 
the school day in our Music Studio. 
 
To be part of this exciting new opportunity, auditions will take place on 
Wednesday 30th March. To book an audition, please complete this short form: 
https://forms.office.com/r/1bHVwBrWy3 
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

With more than 15 years of teaching 
experience and over 20 years as a performer, 

Joscelyn specialises in coaching CCM and 
Musical Theatre performers. 

Joscelyn is a seasoned performer having 
worked internationally as an entertainer with 
experience of performing in the West End. 

https://forms.office.com/r/1bHVwBrWy3

